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Priorities from 05/04/2017 PACT (No PACT in May)  
 
1. Scrambler bikes on Bromfield Rd. No helmets, no plates. 
2. Summer Street groups of Eastern European males drinking in 
public 

 

Batchley and Central Patrol Priorities 
 
1. Anti-Social behaviour in Batchley/Brockhill parks 
2. Gathering intel regarding drug dealing in the area 
3. Scrambler bikes around Batchley area 
 

Keep up with us and 
follow us on Twitter @ 
www.twitter.com/RedditchCops 

How to contact the team: 

Email: bc.snt@westmercia.pnn.police.uk 
Non-Emergency Calls: 101 
In an emergency always call: 999 

Meet the Team 
 
 

 
 
 
  Sgt 2249 Gilkes     PC 3440 Corrigan         PCSO 40181 Wood       PCSO 40198 Eggitt    PCSO 40220 Challinor 

The Next PACT Meeting: 
 
Wednesday 7

th
 June at 

19:00 
 
Terry Springs Court, West 
Avenue, Redditch. 

Bicycle Thefts 
 
During April, there were a high number of bicycles that 
were stolen from properties in the Batchley area, so we 
thought we would share some bicycle security tips: 
 
- Photograph your bicycles and keep the serial number 
noted and safe 
- Always lock your bike up safe, look to spend about 10% 
of what the bike is worth on the lock 
- Insure your bike 
- Security mark the frame with a UV pen 
- Ensure if that if your bike is kept in the shed that the 
shed is also kept secure 
 

 

Police Surgeries 
 
• 10

th
 May – Lock Close Lodge between 13:30 and 14:30 

• 24
th

 May – REDI Centre, West Avenue between 10:30 
and 11:30 

• 24
th

 May – Lock Close Lodge between 13:30 and 14:30 
 
These surgeries have been designed for members of the 
public who would like to come by and have a chat about any 
concerns that have at home or in their area. A member of 
the team will also be available at the surgeries to offer 
security advice. 
 

Copa Del Bradley Cup 
 
A charity football match is taking place in the loving memory 
of local Fire-fighter Del Bradley, who sadly passed away last 
year. Officers from West Mercia Police and Fire-fighters from 
Hereford and Worcester Fire will be playing in the game. 
 
The game is free for entry, but there will be donation buckets 
going around on the evening. There will also be a raffle on 
the evening with prizes which include: 

WBA signed football 
Intempo action camera 

2 tickets to WCC cricket game 
Many more... 

  
Please come and support the event which is taking place on 
Friday 26th May, 2017 at 18:30 at Redditch United Football 
Club on Bromsgrove Road, Batchley. 
All monies will be donated to The Firefighters Charity, British 
Heart Foundation and The Police Rehabilitation Centre (Flint 
House). 
 

Welcome Back! 
 
PC 1041 Gemma Cashion has now returned to Batchley and 
Central Safer Neighbourhood Team and is already out and 
about…make sure you say hello if you see her! 

Youth Groups  
 
There are many youth groups that run in the area and here are 
their locations: 

• Redicentre, South Street 

• Southcrest Evangelical Church, Plymouth Road 

• Batchley Support Group, Cherry Tree Walk 

• Oasis Christian Centre, Plymouth Road 

 

If you would like us to focus our patrols on any particular 
issues or areas, please contact us the details below. 
 


